
 

 

Phoenix Bulletin July 2022 

 

We have just held our second AGM and to celebrate the start of a new year we 
are holding our Second Birthday dinner on Saturday, 20 August 2022, 6.30pm at 
the Beachside Restaurant, West Beach. The format is a three course set menu 
with shared platter entrée, five options for main, and set dessert, at a cost of $35 
per attendee (normally $45 without Club subsidy), purchase own drinks. To book 
EFT $35 per attendee to the Club and email Phoenix by midnight 14th August. 
Partners welcome. 
 
The Club is running a program for potential new members to the Club on each 
Saturday in August – “Couch to 2k” aims to get swimmers back in the water and 
then becoming ongoing members. If you have any friends, relatives or work 
colleagues that may be interested please get them to email the Club. Potential 
participants need to be able to swim a continuous 50 metres without assistance. 
 
We are planning to place an order for Club gear including “Named” swim caps in 
the next month or so – details will be circulated shortly. We only do these every 
12 months or so and it’s a great opportunity to get your hands on our outstanding 
gear. At present we have available NOW a small stock of Club towels available at 
$40 each – pay the club by EFT and we will get one to you. They won’t last long! 
 
You should have received information about the new registration database “Swim 
Central”. 
It will assist the Club administration greatly, if you haven’t already done so, to 
login and reset your password as requested in the email from Swim Central on 9th 
May. If you are having problems, please contact the Club via email. Thanks in 
advance! 
 
Check out the Club website   https://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/ for all details of 
our Club activities.  
 
A reminder that Phoenix is running three sessions a week at Immanuel pool - 
Saturday 10.30 am (Cheryl coaching), Monday (Neal coaching) and Wednesday (Jo 
Sutcliffe coaching) both at 7 pm. It’s a great opportunity to catch up with other 
members and to support the Club.  
See you at the pool. 


